
 

IN THIS ISSUE 

From the General 
Manager 
 
Seeking Youth 
Staff  

Wishing  
everyone  a   

Happy, Healthy  
and Safe  

Christmas and       
New Year! 



 

QUICK BITES 
New Member  
Spotlight:  Jamie and 
Stephen Green 



 

Butterflies in  
November! 

 LEASEHOLDS  AVAILABLE  

New Member Spotlight:    
  Jamie and Stephen Green  
 (continued from page 2) 



 

SAFETY FIRST 

 
REMINDER 
 
Don¼\ foZge\ \o \]Zn in  
the Membership           
Update Form! 
 
The form can be found on 
the MSSA website at the 
bottom of the page on the 
Member Resource tab. 

ARC PROJECT  
SUBMISSION  
DEADLINES  

                  othompson@bassberry.com 

HOUSING QUESTIONS? 

ASK RHONDA! 

 


